STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIO BAAZOS ROAD

GOVEANOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

August 11, 1988

Mr. Daniel H. Sallee

B.H.P. Petroleum Inc.

5613 DTC Parkway, Suite 600

Englewood, CO 80111

Re: Deliverability Tests

Dear Mr. Sallee:

Your request to test the following wells is hereby approved:

E.H. Pipkin #5, 5E, 6, and 6E - all in 36-28N-11W

Sincerely,

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
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Suite 600

5613 DTC Parkway
Englewood, Colorado 80111
Telephone (303) 850-3090
DEX: (303) 850-3110

August 1, 1988 gnetrqleum

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, M 87410

Attention: Frank Chavez

Re: Deliverability Testing - Basin Dakota
E. H. Pipkin Nos. 5, 5-E, 6, 6-E
Sec. 36, T28N-R11W
San Juan Co., New Mexico

Dear Mr. Chavez:
As per our discussion, via telephone this date, the subject wells are

scheduled for deliverzbility testing during the month of August. These wells
are included in two gas proration units currently shut-in for exceeding the

overproduced limitations. BHP Petroleum respectfully requests approval to
perform this testing. The wells will only be flowed long enough to complete
the deliverability test. Any questions concerning this matter should be

directed to the undersigned.
Sincerely yours,
BHP PETROLEUM (AMERICAS) INC.
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Daniel H. Sallee ~
Petroleum Engineer 2
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cc: Fred Lowery



